GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. PC-VII/2017/RSRP/2(Part-1V) ' New Delhi, dated : 13.03.2019

The General Managers
All Indian Railways/Production Units
(As per mailing list)

Sub:- Report of the Committee on Classification of Railway Posts consequent
upon implementation of 7th CPC recommendations through RS(RP)
Rules, 2016. o

Please refer to Board’s letter No. PC-VII/2017/RSRP/2(Pt.II) dated 18.06.2018
regarding constitution of a Committee to examine Classification of Railway Posts consequent
upon implementation of 7th CPC recommendations through RS(RP) Rules, 2016. The report
submitted by the Committee was uploaded on Board’s Website ie
hitp://www.indianrailways.gov.in/.

2. Consequent to uploading of the report, it has been observed that a general perception
has been created about the recommendations of the Committed treating it as final. In this
regard, it is clarified that the report of the Committee was considered by Board and it has
been decided by Board that recommendations of the Committee are not practically feasible
for implementation.

3. It is also advised that till any further orders are issued, the existing guidelines
circulated vide Boards’ letter dated 08.01.2010 (RBE No. 5/2010) will continue to be
applicable.

Dy. Director, Pay Commission-VII
Railway Board



